DERBY CITY COUNCIL
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS
LOCAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 2014, SECTION 25,26 & 27
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 2015
as amended by the ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (AMENDMENT) REGULATIONS 2021
REGULATIONS 14,15 & 21
LOCAL AUDIT (PUBLIC ACCESS TO DOCUMENTS) ACT 2017 SECTION 1

 Under the above legislation Derby City Council’s accounts for the 2023/24 financial year are due to be opened to the public for inspection for a period of thirty working days from Monday 3 June 2024. 
However, the draft accounts have not yet been finalised for 2023/24 due to resource issues and therefore Derby City Council is not able to open the accounts for public inspection at this time. 
A further notice will be published as soon as practical, confirming the 30 working days that the Council’s 2023/24 accounts will be open for public inspection.
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